The

LYRIC
THEATRE

IN HISTORIC DOWNTOWN STUART

59 SW Flagler Avenue

Stuart, FL 34994
O: 772-220-1942
F: 772-287-8693
LyricTheatre.com

Executive Director
Kia Fontaine

Artistic Director
John Loesser

Board of Directors

President
Patty Downing

1 Vice President
Steve McGovern

2" Vice President
Priscilla Baldwin

Treasurer
Todd Laycock

Secretary
Rachel Scott

President Emerita
Ethel Christin

Directors

Frank M. Byers, Jr.
Stephen Fry
Hope Jochem
Diane M. Lawrence
Joan McGowan
Paul Shirley
Olene Stuart
Michael Tenzyk
Frank Tidikis
Harold W. Walsh
Linda Weiksnar
Nancy Wong

Advisory Board
Daisy Carter
Elaine Cook
Howard Cook
Marianne Harinett
Elisabeth Lahti
Natalie MacDonald
Pat Pendergast
Patricia Simmons
May Smyth

Gloria Wolfe

July 7, 2017

To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter as my highest recommendation for Conkling &
Lewis Construction, Inc. | have had the opportunity and pleasure to
work with Greg Lewis of Conkling & Lewis Construction, Inc. for over 15
years.

| have worked with Mr. Lewis as both the former Historic Preservation
Officer of the City of Fort Pierce on the historic restoration of the
Sunrise Theatre and Platts/Backus House, and now as the Executive
Director of The Lyric Theatre for a variety of renovation, new
construction and modernization projects for our historic theatre.

The Lyric Theatre has recently undergone a substantial and
challenging renovation and the finished product is extraordinary. Our
Board of Directors, members and patrons are enamored with the
quality of construction and commitment to detail.

Conkling & Lewis Construction has always demonstrated a professional
and ethical caliber. Not only have they been dependable and reliable
as our contractor but their leadership and management skills are an
added benefit to the operations of The Lyric Theatre. Their selection
and utilization of quality sub-contractors is exemplary and have
maintained our schedules and completing projects on time. Safety is a
top priority and Conkling & Lewis have demonstrated extreme regard
for our staff and patrons.

Mr. Lewis and his team are extremely reliable, exemplify
professionalism and craftsmanship. They truly understand what it
takes to maintain a successful relationship. If you would like additional
information, please feel free to contact me.

Kia Fontaine

Executive Director
772.528.4557 mobile
772.220.1942 extension 207
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